
Notice: Portlethen Community Wood - Path Upgrade 

Works 

Please note, due to Portlethen Community Wood path 

upgrade works, the path will be temporarily closed for 

approximately three weeks from 7th January to 31st 

January 2025.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further enquiries please contact: outdoor.access@aberdeenshire.gov.uk  

 

  Environment & Infrastructure Services 

 

Temporary closure during path works. 
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